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House Bill 5758
Strongly FOR bill 5758

Dear Members of the House, 

As a Rhode Island resident with goals to both open a small food business and buy a home in Rhode Island in the near future, I am strongly in favor of bill #5758. The passage of this bill would ensure that my partner and I would be able to afford starting a business and buying a home here, which is integral to our goal of highlighting local Rhode Island ingredients. Passage of this bill would frankly make starting our small business in the near future possible. 

Thank you for your time,
M. Snyder
